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 Conference week is coming up! 

We are here for you!  If you ever have a 

question about your child’s food service  

account, negative balance email, or   

anything else, please don’t hesitate to 

call us at 253-983-2229 or email us              

studentnutrition@steilacoom.k12.wa.us 

or call us at 253-983-2229.   

If your child needs anything, our kitchen 

staff is always ready to help!  Within this 

next month, we strive to learn all of our 

students’ names and we care deeply 

about what’s going on in their lives.  

Meal time is a chance to relax and      

refuel and we want all students to feel 

connected, along with being nourished. 

Let us know if you need anything! 

We’re Always Here to Help 

October 16th through 20th is fall, parent-teacher conference week.  This means 

half days throughout the Steilacoom Historical School District #1.  We work hard to      

ensure that students continue to have access to hot, nourishing food all week long 

— despite the shortened school days. 

Nothing will change for breakfast service during conference week.  For lunch,       

students will have a choice between a sack lunch with a sandwich or a hot, grab-

and-go option.  Half days don’t have to interfere with student’s access to healthy 

meal options and we work hard to ensure students get the very best—Every Day! 

Applications for Free and Reduced Lunch are available all year long and a new       

application must be submitted each year.  If you haven’t already, check to see if you 

qualify here and get your new application turned in for the 2023-24 school year.   

Call us at 253-983-2229 or email us at studentnutrition@steilacoom.k12.wa.us with 

any questions you may have. 


